
 
 

Access Your Member Resources 
 
 
Website Access - The Alliance for Strong Families and Communities offers access to materials and 
resources through multiple online portals, which currently require different login information.  
 
1. The Alliance website has a “Members Only” section that allows members to access information. 
The login area is located in the upper right hand corner of the screen.  
 

First time users must create a new account. Once your temporary password is emailed 
directly to you, changes can be made by going to the lower left hand side of the screen 
using the “my account” feature.  

Returning users that already have an account, and have forgotten your password, you 
may request one by using your email address.  

 
2. The Alliance store, is where you get directed to from the Alliance website to register for events, 
webinars and/or purchase products. You may also go directly to the store site. You will find the 
login area in the upper right hand corner.  
 

First time users must create a new profile, located on the right side of login area. 
However, the system will check to see if you already have an account. In that case, we have 
set up a temporary login and password for you.  

Username: firstnamelastname (i.e. johnsmith)  

Password: welcome  
If you are a returning user and have forgotten your user name/password, follow the 
provided instructions.  
 
Through the Alliance Store you are also able to review and update your contact information 

and tell us about your personal interests. Once you are logged in, click on your name to edit 

your Profile, Interests, Username and Password. 


